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Wednesday, 17 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

During this term, the children in Year 5 and 6 will be learning about how Clive has changed since 

the construction of the school in 1873.  

As part of this unit of work, we will be exploring how the main school building was first used and 

what lessons might have been like at this time.  

We would therefore like the children to come to school on Monday 22nd September dressed in 

‘Victorian’ clothing to experience what life was like in a Victorian school. During the morning, 

children will complete Victorian style lessons and work in a ‘Victorian’ classroom. 

Ideas for simple costumes are below. Please do not feel that you have to purchase costumes for 

this. Instead, we are very happy for you to utilise things you already have at home.  Woodland 

School clothing will be needed for the afternoon so something to suit both might be good. 

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

Miss Butler 
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